









20-09-2007

The Head Teacher Gordon Schools

Dear Sir/ Madam

It is with pleasure that I extent this warm heartedly greeting letter to you. When our teacher came back to us with news that we are in partnership with the Gordon Schools in Scotland we were delighted that we only could see positive development towards global standards in education.

Being the Namibian Partnership lead school, I hereby would like to take this opportunity to greet you from the country of contrast, beauty and above all unity and peace. The name of our partnership, Welwitchia is deeply rooted in the plant found in our country which grows  in the parts of the Namib desert, the area with little rainfall, but its lifespan is over thousands years. This is sometimes very difficult but it survives. Having the strength and adaptation of this plant into consideration, I hope and I’m sure that our partnership will live over thousand years and bear fruits in good and difficult times .It will enhance our children in positive thinking, learning, and cultural and economic tolerance in particular. I’m sure that we have something to offer and are willing to learn from you partners a lot.        

The cluster schools, Ella Duplesis High School, Khomas High School and Augeikhas Primary School are willing in every aspect of interaction thus already looks forward to your visit early next year to Namibia.

With this few words I would like to send my sincere and a warm Namibian salute to

 you,  your entire staff, learners  and community at large. 

……………………….

Mr. G. Kavezepa

Principal (Augeikhas Primary School)

kavezgot@iway.na

